
 
 

 
 

Republic of the Philippines 

Department of Education 

CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ANTIPOLO 

   
 

Address: Cribs Compound, San Roque, Antipolo City 
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/DepEdTayoNVES109333/ 
Email Address: 109333@deped.gov.ph 

 

 
 

 

March 26, 2024 

SCHOOL OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To:   Grades 5 & 6 Teachers 

         Non-teaching Personnel 

         Others Concerned 

 

CORRIGENDUM ON THE CONDUCT OF ORIENTATION ON NAT G6 

1. Due to a conflict of activity related to the implementation of DO #2, s. 2024, 
particularly on turnover of documents, funds, and briefing/orientation to incoming 
Coordinators/Focal Persons/Canteen Manager, this office updates everyone about 
the rescheduling of G6 NAT Orientation.  
 
 

2. It will be conducted on April 1, 2024, at 10:00 AM at the main school site.   
 

3. Grade 5 teachers (2nd shift) will handle classes that will be left by Grade 6 teachers 
(1st shift).  
 

4. For information, guidance, and compliance. 
 

 
 

 

                                                                                         GEOFFREY T. UNIDA 
                                                                          School Principal I 


